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December XX, 2020 
 
Governor Kate Brown 
160 State Capitol 
900 Court St NE 
Salem, OR 97301 
 
Dear Governor Brown, 
 
The Ocean Policy Council met December XX, of 2020 and agreed to provide a 
letter of support related to the issue of funding for the Department of Geology and 
Mineral Industries (DOGAMI).  The OPAC recognizes the influence of 
geological forces and hazards in the ocean and would like to maintain capacity 
within an independent agency to evaluate and provide advice to the State on 
ocean issues, especially with increasing interest in development activities like 
aquaculture and marine renewable energy.   
 
Other comments?....  
 
Thank you for your consideration of this important issues,  
 
 
 
Chair Walter Chuck and Vice-Chair Jena Carter 
The Ocean Policy Advisory Council 
  
 

Voting Members 
 
Walter Chuck, Jr., Chair 
(Ports, Marine Transportation or 
  Navigation) 
 

Jena Carter, Vice Chair 
The Nature Conservancy 
(Statewide Conservation Organization)  
 
Susan Chambers 
West Coast Seafood Processors Assoc. 
(South Coast Commercial Fisheries) 
 
Kevin Dunn 
(North Coast Commercial Fisheries) 
 

Jamie Fereday 
(Coastal Public Representative) 
 
Margaret Corvi 
Confederated Tribes of Coos, Lower 
Umpqua and Siuslaw Indians 
(Oregon Coastal Indian Tribes) 
 
Loren Goddard 
(Coastal City Elected Official) 
 
Tara Brock 
 (Coastal Conservation Organization) 
 

Richard Heap, Jr. 
(South Coast Charter, Sport or 
  Recreational Fisheries) 
 
John Holloway 
(North Coast Charter, Sport or 
  Recreational Fisheries) 
 
Bob Main 
Commissioner, Coos County 
(South Coastal County Commissioner) 
 

Charlie Plybon 
Surfrider 
(Coastal Non-fishing Recreation) 
 
Vacant 
 (Statewide Public Representative) 
 
David Yamamoto 
Commissioner, Tillamook County 
(North Coastal County Commissioner) 
 
Ex-Officio Members 
 

Brad Avy 
Director, Department of Geology  
 And Mineral Industries 
 

Caren Braby 
Marine Resources Program Manager, 
  Department of Fish and Wildlife 
 
Lindsay Eng 
Market Access & Certification Director, 
 Department of Agriculture 
 
Ray Monroe 
Oregon Coastal Zone Management   
 Association 
 
Jason Miner 
Natural Resources Policy Manager 
 Governor’s Office 
 

Jim Paul 
Director, Department of State Lands 
 

Jennifer Purcell 
Department of Environmental Quality 
 

Patty Snow 
OCMP Manager, Department of 
  Land Conservation and Development 
 

Lisa Sumption 
Director, Department of Parks and 
  Recreation 
 
Shelby Walker 
Director, Oregon Sea Grant College 
  Program 
 
Kris Wall 
Federal Agency Liaison, NOAA OCM 
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